
 

 

Mission Spotlight!   
February—5 Star 

 
5 Star Global Ministry has been one of our mission partners for several years now.  Cofounded 
and led by New Wilmington native Autumn Marshall, 5 Star Global Ministry works primarily in 
northwest Haiti to empower families, caretakers, and locals to provide Christ-centered disability 
care and therapy, as well as training and educating nationals to provide disability advocacy. 
  
Since our partnership with 5 Star Global Ministry began, Haiti has grown increasingly 
unstable.  Famine and violence have left few there untouched, and 5 Star works with those who 
are most affected by these changes.  Clen-Moore has helped to combat the rising food costs by 
supplying the 5 Star clinic with staple foods such as rice and beans, in addition to shipping 
backpacks and protein-heavy, shelf-stable foods for their annual Christmas party.  Banditry and 
corruption have delayed some of these shipments, but most of the goods have finally arrived at 
the clinic and have been able to be dispersed to the families who attend.  Autumn expects the 
remaining goods to arrive in the coming weeks as well (praise God!) 
  

This month, Autumn has asked all of us to pray for the following items specifically: 
  
· Pray that Mission Aviation Fellowship (MAF) does not pull their planes out of Haiti, lest all 

Haitian missionaries be left stranded. 
· Pray for Autumn as she is dealing with some really tough staff issues and hard decisions that 

she is going to have to make.  This is her hardest and most stressful return to Haiti yet. 
· Pray for all the kids (about ten in total) getting major orthopedic surgery this month and next.  

Pray for safe travels, safe surgeries, and quick, complete healing. 
· Pray for the clinic’s outreach as they kick off a new year—that they would be able to love and 

serve each of their children and their families well. 
 

Lifeline Screening 
  

  

  

We are pleased to host Life Line Screening, the nation’s leading provider of preventive health 
screenings, who offer affordable, non-invasive and painless health screenings.  Lifeline will be 

on site at  Clen-Moore Presbyterian Church to conduct these valuable screenings on  
  
  
  

Thursday, March 2, 2023.  
  
  
  

A package of four screenings to identify risk for stroke, heart disease and other chronic 
conditions will be offered: 

  
  
  

Carotid Artery Screening (Plaque) 
Peripheral Arterial Disease Screening 

Abdominal Aortic Aneurysm (AAA) 
Atrial Fibrillation  

 
  

These 4 vital screenings take 60-90 minutes to complete.  
Register by calling toll free 1-888-653-6441, text the word "circle" to 216-279-1607 or 

online at LLSA.SOCIAL/HC 
  

 


